
Join the PSA WhatsApp channel! 
 

Stay informed! 

The PSA is pleased to announce that members can now receive important updates, news, and information 

directly on their cellphone through the PSA’s official WhatsApp channel! 

 

By joining the PSA WhatsApp channel, you will enjoy: 

 

Real-time updates: Stay informed about the latest developments affecting public servants. 

Convenient access: Receive announcements and news. 

Ballots: Participate in ballots where members’ mandate is required. 

Direct communication: Be part of a platform that keeps you engaged with PSA activities and services. 

 

How to join 

Follow the link to the official PSA WhatsApp channel: https://tinyurl.com/ydz3s49v 

Click Follow on the top right corner of the screen. 

 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to stay informed and connected! Join the PSA WhatsApp channel today 

and be part of the conversation. For any assistance, please submit and enquiry to ask@psa.co.za. 

 

#StayInformed #PSAWhatsApp #ConnectedWithPSA 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL1/2025 

                                                                                                                                                       23-01-2025 

 

https://tinyurl.com/ydz3s49v

